
 

 

 

Memo 
 

To: Harlem Board of Education 

 

From: Gail Aldrich 

 

Date     March 31, 2021 

 

Re: 2021/2022 Waste Disposal/Recycling Services Bid-Renewal Recommendation 

 

 

 

 

I recommend that the Waste Disposal/Recycling Services Bid be renewed for the 2021/2022 
school year with Advanced Disposal Services. 
 
The term of this contract shall be July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022 with a 3% 
adjustment for the rate of inflation and increased costs for a monthly charge of $2,499.81  This 
contract may be renewed thereafter on an annual basis for successive one-year terms. 


